BoardDocs® Pro Page 1 of 2

## SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, December 1, 2020)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Wednesday, December 2, 2020

- A. Meeting Opening
  - 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
  - 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments Board and Superintendent There were no opening comments.
- C. Workshop Topics
  - 1. Five-Year Work Plan presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations
  - New Construction Update presented by Michael Degutis, Chief of Staff; Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations; Paul Rose, Executive Director for Facilities and Operations; and Frank Cervasio, Director for Facilities and Construction
  - 3. Mental Health Assistance Allocation Update presented by Kyle Dresback, Associate Superintendent for Student Support Services
- D. Public Comment
  - 1. Katie Brown, 30 Fairhope Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Ms. Brown spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 2. Michael Cancio, 307 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Mr. Cancio spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 3. Melissa Cancio, 307 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Ms. Cancio spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 4. Dr. Kimberly Cornwell, 174 Rialto Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Dr. Cornwell spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 5. Joshua Turnage, 96 Tamarac Avenue, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Mr. Turnage spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 6. Erin Shipp, 279 Tavernier Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Ms. Shipp spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - Evan Lindholm, 201 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081.
    Mr. Lindholm spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - 8. Maris Barry, 271 Rialto Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Ms. Barry spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - Lisa Gaglianese, 76 Tamarac Avenue, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081.
    Ms. Gaglianese spoke about PVA rezoning.
  - Stephanie Bewley, 278 Treasure Harbor Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081.
    Ms. Bewley spoke about PVA rezoning.

BoardDocs® Pro Page 2 of 2

11. Michael Alfano, 497 Park Lake Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081. Mr. Alfano spoke about PVA rezoning.

- E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent Bev Slough expressed her gratitude for the informative meeting.
  - Bill Mignon inquired about the Sales Tax Committee meeting schedule.

Superintendent Forson replied they meet quarterly.

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for parents and community members who give feedback regarding zoning. She is looking forward to hearing about FCTC updates regarding Covid initiatives.

Patrick Canan thanked the presenters for their hard work and informative presentations.

Tim Forson thanked departments and staff for their good work being done to keep the district moving forward. He shared the district moved to reporting Covid cases, daily, by school.

F. Adjournment at 11:08 AM